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Dear 2020 Grads, 

We are excited to be celebrating your graduation from Welland Centennial with you.  This is an important milestone and 
deserves to be recognized. 

On Monday, June 22 the Welland BIA will be lighting the bridge in blue, orange, and white to recognize the Class of 
2020 from Centennial. 

We are excited to announce that there will be a video released on June 24th at 6:00 pm to celebrate our Centennial 
Grads.  You will receive a message through the Grad D2L group on June 24th by 3:00pm with the link to the video. 

Also, on June 24th Grads will have a scheduled time to pick up their grad package at the school from our teachers.  The 
grad package will include your keepsake cap and gown, your composite, transcripts, report card, any scholarship 
cheques you may have received, and a small gift.  You will receive an email on June 22 with your scheduled time and 
procedures mandated by Public Health for curbside pick up of your graduation package.  Physical distancing protocol 
must be followed during the pickup time. 

We have scheduled the Graduation ceremony in the Fall for Saturday, October 10 at 1:00 pm in the auditorium at 
Centennial.  Please put this date on your calendar.  We will send out more details in the Fall. Diplomas will be 
distributed at the ceremony. Please keep your cap and gown for the Fall Graduation ceremony. 

We recognize that this school year has been challenging for students, especially our graduates.  We hope that these 
gestures will help emphasis how important our Grads are to us and will help you celebrate this special event. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Zonneveld 

Principal 
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